

DAX (OPELLS VIN) MEDITAL SERVICES CONTRACTOR

Brussels, 8 January 2009

Letter of support

As a climate concerned Member of the European Parliament, I welcome this unique initiative and call on everyone to draw attention to the World Wide Views on Global Warming project.

In my work as a member of the Temporary Committee on Climate Change, I find the WWViews project very relevant and important to support. The globally distributed citizen summits will provide a first of its' kind input to political decision makers about the views of the global public. Supporting and drawing attention to these views will be a crucial part of the process of deciding how to deal with global warming – particularly at the COP 15 meeting in Copenhagen, December 2009.

Yours sincerel

Dan Jørgenser

Member of the European Parliament and member of the Temporary Committee on Climate Change and vice-president of the Committee on Environment, Public Health and Food Safety